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E-mobility : The Autorité sends questionnaires to the main stakeholders in the

electric vehicle charging infrastructure sector

As part of its inquiry into the electric vehical charging infrastructure sector, the

Autorité de la concurrence sent out questionnaires to the main stakeholders in the

sector in order to gather, by 5 June 2023, their responses on several topics

related to EV charging infrastructure.

If a stakeholder has not received the questionnaire relevant to them and wishes

to contribute to the inquiry, they may contact the following email address to ask

to receive it: consultationavisirve@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr.
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